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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope you are all keeping safe and well. 
All classes have been practicing their singing and readings for the Harvest Service next week. It has been lovely to hear all the beautiful singing as they learn their Harvest songs. Well done everyone.

Dysgu Cymraeg

We hope you have seen our new post – ‘Dysgu Cymraeg.’ Children will be regularly posting a simple Welsh phase or new vocabulary, to help everyone learn new words at home. We hope you like it!

School Vision

Our School Vision has now been completed. (Please see attached on the website.) It has been created with ideas from pupils, staff and parents, with the four purposes at the heart of the curriculum. It is ‘octagon shaped’ (the children’s idea) which represents our ‘outdoor octagon- shaped learning area.’ It also incorporates our school vision ‘Every Child Every Chance, Every Day.’
Use of our community/Creative Room

It has been lovely to see how much this room has been used already this term. This week Class One were making pumpkin soup. I was lucky enough to have a taste of it and it was really delicious! Well done Class One!
P.E. Class Two
 Outdoor Games for Class Two will be on MONDAY 18th October, next week, instead of Tuesday.  Thursday P.E session will be as normal. Therefore, Class Two pupils will need to wear PE kit on Monday instead of Tuesday.

Parents Evening

Next week we will be sending out information about Parents Evenings which will take place ‘on line’ using School Cloud. Foundation Phase Parents evening will be on Tuesday November 2nd, with Key Stage Two Parents Evening on Wednesday 3rd November.
Polite Reminder: 
Wearing of Face Masks

We request that all adults wear face mask at drop off and pick up times (unless medically exempt.) Thank you for your support with this.
Breakfast Club Drop Off
Please use the main visitors gate to ‘drop off’ children for breakfast club in the morning – NOT the car park gates. Diolch.
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Oes gen ti frawd neu chwaer?

Oes mae gen i…………………….

Nag oes. Does gen i ddim………………………

We hope you all have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind Regards

Rachel Critchell
Headteacher
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